22" July 2024
Zoe Darmos

Planner | Development Approvals and Design

Department of Transport and Planning
zoe.darmos@delwp.vic.gov.au

Dear Zoe,

4 Schuss Street Falls Creek

Planning Permit Application: PA2402919
Request for Further Information Response
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Response

1. |A copy of the liquor licence that is proposed to be
modified, noting that there appear fo be two active

licences for the premises.

Liquor licence attached. The second licence for the venue is for

take-away beer and wine, and does not need to be altered

2. Confirmation of the current and proposed hours of both
general business operation and the sale and consumption
of liquor, noting that the two active liquor licences permit

differing hours of liquor service.

The hours of operation will not change and the hours listed on
the current licence (attached) can remain the same — noting

however, the outdoor area is unlikely to be utilised at night.

3 Clarification as to the meaning of ‘the front of the building
will be limited to only 32 patrons’. In particular, what is

meant by ‘the front of the building’?

The ‘front of building’ referred to is the proposed new redline

area.

4. Clarification as to the number of patrons proposed to be

permitted in the new licensed area.

The proposed new licenced area is approximately 4.5m x 11m
totally approximately 49.5 sqm. Liquor licencing allows for 1
person per 0.75 sgm. As such, we are applying for a maximum

of 66 patrons in the new area.

5. Confirmation as to whether it is proposed fo have
any amplified music / speakers in the outdoor
dining area, whether live or recorded, and how it is
proposed fo limit the impact of any noise on the
amenity of the surrounding area, which includes
residential uses.

Yes. There are existing outdoor speakers in the proposed new
redline area, as this is an area where food and non-alcoholic
beverages are served to customers. These speakers are
independently controlled from within the venue, and can be

turned down or off completely in the evening.

| also attach a letter of support for the proposal from Frueauf Village Central Management.

We trust the Department now has sufficient information to determine the application.

Yours sincerely,

Nick Vlahandreas

Town Planner
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SFSCM

FRUEAUF VILLAGE MANAGEMENT

Reply to this correspondence:
By e-mail:
Manager@fvfallscreek.com.au

By mail:
PO Box 133
Falls Creek 3699

03.01.2024

Dear VCGLR,

Please find this letter confirmation that:

FSCM Pty Ltd (Frueauf Village Central Management)
&

Frueauf Services (Body Corporate)

Are in full support of Orys Restaurant extending their liquor licencing redline to include the
outdoor area in front of their restaurant facing a southeast direction.

If you need any more information, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Brett Williams
FSCM Pty Ltd
General Manager
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